
 

 

8th February 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Church Visit – Easter Experience 
 

Easter will soon be upon us and our Year 2 and Year 4 children have an exciting opportunity to 
visit a church. Easter Experience tells the Easter story through a range of fun activities such as 
art, song and teamwork within the setting of a church (St Clement’s in Chorlton).  
 
The children will be walking there and back, leaving school after lunch and returning back 
before home time (normal lunchtime arrangements will not be affected). This visit is an ideal 
enrichment experience which enhances children’s learning and understanding of religious 

stories and questions.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives without their school jumper, 
appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending the visit will be 
provided. 
 
Please see the list of dates to find out when your child’s class is going: 
 
2KB – Monday 6th March 
2JD – Tuesday 7th March 
2SH – Wednesday 8th March  
4JB – Monday 13th March 
4LM – Friday 3rd March 
4SM – Tuesday 14th March 
 
If you are able to assist us with these visits, please see your child’s class teacher who will 
confirm with you if you are needed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fiona Walker 
RE Subject Lead 
 
 


